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From the Head Teacher 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you to all the parents /carers who        
attended our standards and expectations   
meeting. We hope you found it informative and 
helpful.  Please do look at the school website 
for anything that you may want to know about 
in order to support your child’s learning. If you 
have any questions, please do come and book an   
appointment with the class teacher, we are   
always here to help. 
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
Headteacher  
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Attendance Race 
 

 
 

The results for  Autumn Term 1, week 1 
 
The race is off to a flying start. Diving into 
the lead is Miss Walford’s class and Miss 
Xue’s class. 
Will they hold onto the lead next week? 
Let’s see!!! 
  
Remember it’s up to each one of you to 
come to school every day to ensure your 
class scores the highest number of points      
possible to win the race. It is also           
important NOT TO BE LATE! 
 

Remember you can contact us via the school’s  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

 

Important   
Safeguarding Meeting 

 
 

We are holding an important safeguarding 
workshop for parents on Tuesday 20th 
September at 3pm. 
 
It will be in our school hall. This workshop 
will highlight key information around keeping 
your children safe outside of school, and 
online safety. It is essential that all parents 
attend this workshop as it will support you in 
keeping your children safe.  

Roald Dahl Day 

On Tuesday, all pupils across the school            
celebrated Roald Dahl Day! It was fantastic to 
see everyone dressing up as their favourite Roald 
Dahl character and the excitement to learn more 
about him and his humorous novels.  

Throughout the day, the children explored       
different texts and were immersed with a variety 
of exciting vocabulary. Each class completed     
activities based on his books, such as making 
dream jars for the BFG and designing their very 
own Wonka bar for Charlie and the Chocolate 
Factory.  

Mrs Mahmood is holding a competition for all year 
groups to create a fact file about Roald Dahl, 
with all     children encouraged to be as creative 
as they can. The deadline for this is Tuesday 
20th September, we cannot wait to see your     
entries!  
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Diary Dates 
 
Autumn half term holi-
day begins on Monday 24th 
October 2022 and ends on 
Friday 28th October 2022. 
 
Children return to school on 
Monday31st  October 2022 
 
Last day of the Autumn term  
is Friday 16th December 
2022 and the Christmas   
Holiday begins on             
Monday 19th December 2022 
ending Monday January 2nd 
2023 

If you require this  
newsletter in  

 
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note into 
school with your child. 


